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OEIS Data Request 9.17

Regarding changes in Maturity Survey responses between 2023 and 2024 surveys –
Section 6.5 Customer Support in Wildfire and PSPS Emergencies

(a)	In its 2023 survey responses to question 6.5.1 Q12, PacifiCorp responded “Yes” for 2024, 2025, and 2026. In its 2024 responses to the same question, PacifiCorp responded “No.”

i. 	Explain why PacifiCorp changed each of its responses to this question from “Yes” in the 2023 survey to “No” in the 2024 survey.

Response to OEIS Data Request 9.17

PacifiCorp changed its responses due to the Company’s confusion around the wording of the question. It was unclear how to interpret the question and so the Company decided to change the answers to “No” because of that.





Despite PacifiCorp's diligent efforts, certain information protected from disclosure by the attorney-client privilege or other applicable privileges or law may have been included in its responses to these data requests.  PacifiCorp did not intend to waive any applicable privileges or rights by the inadvertent disclosure of protected information, and PacifiCorp reserves its right to request the return or destruction of any privileged or protected materials that may have been inadvertently disclosed.  Please inform PacifiCorp immediately if you become aware of any inadvertently disclosed information.   
